
From: Dwight Baker <dwightbaker@yahoo.com> 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Tue Aug  5 21:15 
Subject: Fwd: CPUC/BLM 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,      
This letter is to stress my opposition to the sunrise powerlink.  There are other alternatives that are more 
efficient and environmentally friendly.  The scripps ranch community that I live in already has a huge 
ugly eye sore on the community with power wires going throughout the community.  The sunrise 
powerlink would further ruin the beautiful vista views of the mesa.  This also holds with it a high fire 
danger with these powerlines above a high fire zone area that is in close proximity to homes.  The most 
recent fire only reminded us of how dangerous this could be.  The only alternative that I would make me 
support the powerlink, is if it followed the environmentally superior northern alternative.  Specifically the 
the SDG&E revisions with reroutes from the sycamore canyon substation to the scripps substation, this 
would at least displace the powerlines that run through our community.        
Thank you,     Dwight and Cara Baker  
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